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Board Members: John Adams, Bill Cally, Susan Jenter, Mary Tomms, Puala Wells

November 16, 2016
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Dear «Salutation»,

Thank you for your contribution of «DonationAmountText» in memory of «In Memory Of» on «DonationDateDisplay».  For tax purposes, Malaika has provided no goods or services in consideration of this gift in whole or in part.

Through your generous support of the Malaika Early Learning Center, you have shown your appreciation for our mission to support national non-profits in their need for donor-tracking. Your donations help us maintain: 

· Community Outreach Projects

· Community Aided Website 

· Ongoing contributions to the Malaika Early Learning Center
Please visit our website, www.makaika.org, regularly for updates and events. Sign up for our newsletter at donorsnap.com/newsletter. 

Sincerely,

Mark Mueller

Development Director

Malaika Early Learning Center
P.S. Donations are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. Our Federal Tax ID is 93-1234567.
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